
 

KFC confirms Botswana provisional liquidation

KFC restaurants in Botswana have been placed in provisional liquidation.
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KFC has confirmed that its restaurants in Botswana are in provisional liquidation; and that the liquidation process is isolated
to the Botswana market and does not impact KFC in South Africa.

Doug Smart, managing director, KFC Africa, said in a statement today, 7 June 2016: “We are working closely with the
provisional liquidator to keep our restaurants open and minimise disruptions across the system.

“Our customers may experience intermittent temporary closures at some of our restaurants due to the impact this process
may have on our ability to ensure the consistent supply of our quality approved ingredients.”

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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